
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20 May 2024 
 
Tēnā koe, 
 
We are writing in support of Bree Fraser. We have closely worked with Bree for two 
years, although she has been part of Upstairs Art Gallery for 6 years. 
 
Bree has been in multiple group exhibitions and has featured consistently in our gallery 
shop. We consider her to be one of our most prominent artists.  
 
We have enjoyed the professionalism and courtesy that Bree demonstrates. Working 
with her has been a pleasure. Her time management and communication have been a 
welcomed attribute when we have busy installs and tight timelines. 
 
The skill of her work is obvious. She has spent years honing her craft. The details and 
accuracy of her paintings, large and small, are the production of a very competent 
practitioner. Her eclectic mix of subject and process combine to a produce a vast 
spectrum of works.  
 
On a personal note, we have enjoyed learning more about Bree. She is a hardworking 
and caring soul. We look forward to many more years of working together. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if there is any further information you need. 
 
Nāku, nā 
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